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Traidcra5 

Dear friends of Fair Trade - welcome back to Traidcra'! 

In the last six months I have been able to eat up the stock of tea, coffee, biscuits, etc, and also order further supplies 
for my own use. Now I am planning how all of us can support the producers across the world, many of whom are 
struggling to support their families in the current situaIon. 
  
Traidcra' itself has recently issued its new catalogue of autumn and Christmas products and is ready to go!  It is full 
of aJracIve goods – food and gi's – and there are plenty of Christmas cards and Advent Calendars to view; it would 
be wonderful to be able to make an order for these! 

The first order will be made on 15th October - you can find all of the details on the order form on our website by 
clicking here. 

Or email traidcra'@stmarytwick.org.uk for more informaIon. 

Looking forward to hearing from you! 
Diana 

Church Street Twickenham Pedestrian Zone – Review 

The Council has recently decided to extend the temporary pedestrian zone along Church Street unIl at least mid-
January 2021.  The Council are currently seeking feedback on how the scheme has worked and whether it should be 
introduced permanently.  You can complete the online survey hJps://haveyoursay.ciIzenspace.com/richmondecs/
church-street-20 
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